
Beach Notice 
Weather permitting –there will be a delivery of sand deposited on 
the beach on Wednesday (tomorrow).  All are encouraged to 
come with shovels, rakes and wheelbarrows on Wednesday, 
Thursday, or Friday to redistribute the sand. I will be down there 
on Thursday evening hopefully with a group of able bodied people 
to accomplish this. 

 

Thanks, 

Ruth Chaney 

 

PS.  Just a reminder that no animals are to be brought to the 
beach at any time! 

No fishing at the beach at any time because hooks have a way of 
getting left behind and finding their way into little feet, hands, or 
eyelids.  

 

	
  


